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Notice of Shortlisted Teams 
 

Date: August 11, 2023 
RFQ #: GDC23-003 
  
Today, the Gateway Development Commission (GDC) identified a shortlist of qualified teams who will 
receive an invitation to submit a proposal in response to a Request for Proposals (RFP) for a design-build 
contractor that will perform final design, construction, and other related work for the Hudson River 
Ground Stabilization Project, which is a key element of the Gateway Program.  
 
Shortlisted teams include Weeks Marine, Inc., Walsh – Traylor Bros. JV, and Cashman – Trevi Icos JV. 

 
The shortlisted teams are among those that submitted a Statement of Qualifications (SOQ) in the month 
of July in response to a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) issued by GDC.  


